
 
 

COVID-19 SAFETY EXPECTATIONS FOR STUDENTS ATTENDING CLASSES ON CAMPUS 
FALL 2021 SEMESTER 

Citrus College aims to deliver its mission while protecting, to the fullest extent possible, the health and 
safety of its students, faculty, staff, administrators, and campus visitors and minimizing the potential 
spread of disease within the community.  

Students are responsible for complying with public health orders and Citrus College precautions to 
protect against the spread of COVID-19. All disciplinary sanctions are applicable in response to policy 
violations and posted guidelines, including suspension. 

CHECKLIST FOR A SAFE RETURN 

 MASKING 

 DAILY SCREENING 

 LOCATION CHECK-IN 

 MANDATORY WEEKLY TESTING  

Masks/Face Coverings are Required Indoors 
Students are required to wear proper face coverings while indoors, on campus, to prevent the spread 
of COVID-19. Members of the campus community found not wearing a proper face covering will be 
asked to comply or leave campus. Where required, face coverings must cover nose and mouth 
securely under the chin.  
 
Daily Screening Requirement for On-Campus Instruction and Activities 

Citrus College requires all employees and students to conduct a self-assessment for COVID-19 
related symptoms when coming to campus, and to scan in to buildings visited in order to aid in 
contact tracing.  

 

 

To access step by step instructions on how to download the app and access the pre-screening form, 
please visit https://www.citruscollege.edu/tecs/Pages/SafeReturn.aspx. 

https://www.citruscollege.edu/tecs/Pages/SafeReturn.aspx


Location Check-In Requirement for On-Campus Instruction and Activities 

At the entrance to all campus buildings, you will find a location check-in QR code. All students, staff, 
and campus visitors must use the CitrusMobile App and scan this QR code prior to entering. Citrus 
College will only be able to effectively contract trace potential positive COVID-19 cases when our 
campus community uses this check-in system. 

 
COVID-19 Mandatory Weekly Testing Requirement for Students Enrolled in On-Campus 
Classes or Activities Beginning September 2021 

Students will be required to take a rapid COVID-19 test once per week for the duration of the 
semester.  This test will be conducted on campus and at no cost to the student.  More detailed 
information will be sent to you as to when and where to go for your test. 

COVID-19 Vaccination: 

Citrus College strongly encourages our students to be vaccinated. The spread of the Delta variant 
has impacted the age group from 20 to 35 years old and being vaccinated has proven to reduce the 
spread of COVID-19 and lessen the health impact if you do contract COVID-19. 

Information about upcoming vaccination clinics and vaccine safety are available on our Student 
Health Center website and opportunities will be broadcasted to students during the fall semester. 

Failure to Comply 

Students are required to comply with clearly indicated safety precautions and reasonable requests of 
college employees and campus safety. Citrus College students who disregard the rules and 
expectations concerning COVID-19 protocols and expectations at Citrus College may be disciplined 
through the student conduct system and prohibited from campus. 
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https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/healthcntr/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.citruscollege.edu/students/resourceguide/Pages/default.aspx

